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**FOR PLANNING PURPOSES ONLY** 
 

 

The Legislative Council Sub-Committee inquiring into the cost reduction strategies 

for the Department of Health and Human Services will be holding a media 

conference to discuss the release of their interim report TOMORROW, Friday 31 

August 2012 at 12 Noon in the media room, Parliament House, Hobart.  

 

The Sub-Committee will be discussing the interim report and a range of adverse 

findings and recommendations in relation to the Government’s Cost Reduction 

Strategies for the Department of Health and Human Services. The interim report 

considers the impact of the cuts on the South, North and North West of the State and 

as such, all media outlets are encouraged to attend. The report will be available on the 

Committee website on Friday morning and copies of the report will be distributed at 

the media conference. 

 

Further information about the inquiry is available online at: 

http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/Council/GovAdminA_Health.htm 
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FURTHER INFORMATION: Ruth Forrest MLC on 0419 879 524 

http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/Council/GovAdminA_Health.htm

